
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Animal Rights Aruba (ARA) would like to 
give thanks to the whole team of AFM 

Aruba and Antraco Aruba N.V. for 
choosing ARA as one of the foundations 

for your charity bowling event. 
 
 

THANK YOU SO MUCH FOR YOUR  
KIND DONATION!  

 
We wish AFM Aruba and Antraco Aruba 

N.V. all the best with all their future 
plans! 

 

 
 

 

  


